
 

 

North Wolds Federation Intent Statement 

 

Grammar and Punctuation 

 

Our intent at the North Wolds Federation is to ensure our children progressively gain the ability and 

confidence to use grammar and punctuation effectively to enhance their writing in all areas of the 

curriculum. 

A structured progression, following the guidance from the 2014 National Curriculum, enables 

teachers to discreetly teach children grammar and punctuation knowledge which they then apply in 

their written work. 

Finally we intend the teaching of grammar to have a positive impact on children’s spoken language 

so they can speak correctly and with confidence in different situations.  
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